
What are the barriers and drivers to 

optimising the hearing of adults with 

significant hearing loss?

If you are an adult who uses hearing aids or an 

audiologist working with adult hearing aid users, we 

would like to observe your hearing aid appointment. 

This will help to identify staff and patient 

communication practices and identify common 

issues that may limit the ability to discuss cochlear 

implants.

This research project has Ethics Approval from the University of Western Australia | UWA 2022/ETA000520. 

If you wish to participate, we will 

observe your hearing aid appointment, 

as it occurs in your normal clinic, by 

video link (not recorded). 

All information will be kept private and 

confidential. There are no other 

requirements on your part.

Understanding interactions between audiologists and 
adults with significant hearing loss.

 

Any Questions?  

 Email: cathy.sucher@earscience.org.au


